


In order to discuss the allegations pending against the fraternity, a meeting should be scheduled by December 5,
2024. In this meeting, the Dean of Students Office will answer questions and explain the Student Code of
Conduct Disciplinary process. It is expected that Theta Delta Chi fully cooperate with this investigation. Any acts
impeding the disciplinary process are prohibited. Any contacts with the alleged victims for purpose of
intimidation and retaliation are prohibited and will result in future disciplinary action. To schedule a meeting,
please call 520-621-7057.

A copy of the Student Code of Conduct and the Student Disciplinary Procedures can be found at the following
websites:

Student Code of Conduct
Student Disciplinary Procedures

Please be advised it is against university policy to retaliate against anyone involved in the investigation.
Should retaliation be alleged, it is a separate and distinct potential policy violation warranting another
investigation. If this directive is violated, Theta Delta Chi may receive more restrictive sanctions,
including but not limited to loss of recognition.

I appreciate your immediate response.

Sincerely,

Chrissy Lieberman
Interim Dean of Students

c: Marcos Guzman, FSP
Alex Fourte, Advisor




